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Geneva- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently helped to cut the ribbon at the formal opening of

the Geneva Public Library's redesigned Children’s reading area. As a longstanding and

strident supporter of the library, Senator Nozzolio secured the necessary funding to make

the improvements to the children's area and he also continues to support the important

programs and services that the library offers to the community. Last year, Senator Nozzolio

was named a 'Top Supporter' by New Yorkers for Better Libraries for his support of

legislation to improve our local public library systems.



Pictured are: Senator Mike Nozzolio; Chris Finger, Acting Director; Tanya Thompson,
Librarian; and several local children who were visiting the library that day.


